= CONCHO

July 12,2011

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division

Attn: Randy Dade

811 South First

Artesia, NM 88210

Re: Blitzen “35” Federal Com 1, API 30-015-36044
Dear Mr. Dade,

COG Operating, LLC respectfully requests that the logs and any other information pertaining to this well
be kept confidential for the allowed time period.

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me at 432-818-2319.

Sincerely,

RECEIVED
COG Operating LLC \ o1
Netha Aaron JUL 182
Regulatory Analyst

NMOCD ARTESIAL

oaaron@concho.com S
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